
Helen has been appointed to a new post in the London Borough of Waltham 
Forest, as the Head of Educational Psychology and Behaviour and will be leaving 
Norfolk at the end of May. 
 
She was appointed to Norfolk’s Pupil Access and Support Service as Behaviour 
and Attendance Manager in early 2004. Since that time, she has been 
extensively involved in service improvement, development and in preparing for 
the new area-based structure. 
 
Children’s Services Management Team would like to thank Helen for her 
significant contribution towards the achievement of better outcomes for some of 
Norfolk’s most vulnerable children and wish her well in her new role.   
 
Until the new Children’s Services structure within the areas is fully in place, the 
existing system of behaviour and attendance teams will continue to operate 
unaltered. On an interim basis, Richard Potts will, as the Head of Pupil Access 
and Support Service, assume some of Helen’s responsibilities, overseeing the 
work of the current area teams. 
 
 
 
Lisa Christensen 
Director of Children's Services 
 
 


